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Hastings & Rother U3A 

 

Mileage policy 
 

 

Background 

Following an inquiry from a member, mileage payments, where one member 
offers a lift to another member(s), were discussed at the committee meeting held 
on 30th April 2015.  The Third Age Trust recommends that each U3A should 
establish a policy.  After consideration, the following policy was agreed.  It was 
printed in the next newsletter and this policy is available on the Hastings & Rother 
U3A website. 

 

Policy on Mileage payments when car sharing 

How much another U3A member should pay a driver when being given a lift in 
their car to a U3A activity, essentially remains�a private arrangement between 
the car driver and the passenger(s).  Some groups may have developed their own 
‘rules’ e.g. drivers taking turns; reciprocal lifts, etc.  Where guidance is needed 
Hastings & Rother U3A committee recommend that the cost of the full journey be 
estimated at 40 pence per mile and the driver and passenger(s) share this 
equally.  Additional costs such as parking should be included.  
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